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            4th June 2025  

Dear parents and Carers, 

We’re delighted to share some exciting news from the Nursery! On 21st May, we had the honour of hosting 

the Children’s Laureate Frank Cottrell-Boyce and BookTrust for the official launch of the Reading Rights 

Report - a national initiative that champions every child’s right to access books and enjoy the magic of book 

sharing and reading from the very start. 

The event was filled with joy, as our children took part in a fun, engaging storytelling session with Frank. It 

was truly a memorable day that celebrated the power of books to inspire, connect, and nurture young 

imaginations. 

We would like to say a very special thank you to the parents who kindly agreed to be interviewed as part of 

the event. Your voices and experiences added such a meaningful perspective to the day and helped 

highlight the vital role families play in building a love of reading. 

Together with BookTrust, we’re proud to be part of a movement that believes every child deserves a story. 

 

With thanks for your continued support, 

The Nursery Team 

 

 

 


